
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: September 10, 2019   

6.2.  11:30 am – Ron Lanferman and David Beck         

 

Request 

Ron Lanferman and David Beck, summer residents at Lac Sante, received an 

invoice in the amount of $2130 for two fire calls that occurred on May 12th and May 

18th.  For each call, the landowner was charged $450 for not having a fire permit as 

well as $615 for one unit responding.  The County was under a fire restriction on 

May 18th. 

The landowners are requesting that Council reconsider their charges for the two 

fire calls. 

Deputy Fire Chief Henri Thomson with the St. Paul Fire Department will attend the 

meeting. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Dennis Bergheim, Interim Director of Community Services   


